NZO PC Hearing #5

From: Gillian Fennessy

To: Gillian Fennessy

Subject: FW: Zoning Ordinance Changes

Date: Thursday, September 05, 2019 9:21:01 AM

From: april reid <aprilreid@live.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 6:38 PM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Zoning Ordinance Changes

Dear Ms. Wells:

| am highly concerned that | am just finding out about any zoning Changes in Goleta that may
affect the Kenwood Village Project at 7300 Calle Real. In fact, | e-mailed a co-worker at the
City of Goleta a few months ago because | had not heard anything about Kenwood Village or
received any notice of any hearings in several years. | was told the project was put on hold
because there was a water shortage.

| did not know that there may be Zoning Changes that may affect or make it easier for
Kenwood Village at 7300 Calle Real to change the zoning. Currently, half the property is zoned
agricultural and half the property is zoned for single family. The developers want to change it
to make everything multi-family housing, which is excessive for this area.

| will try to attend the September 9, 2019 meeting, but, since | am just finding out about the
Zoning Changes affecting the Kenwood Village Project, | was hoping to try to find out how it
would be affected before the meeting, especially since | did not know about the meetings at
the first part of the year for 2019 or | would have attended.

| live on Baker Lane, which is right up against the proposed Kenwood Village Project.

April Reid

15 Baker Lane
Goleta, CA. 93117
(805) 968-5496
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